
Working Budget Meeting  

October 08, 2018 

 

 

Supervisor Votra called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 

 

Roll Call: Supervisor Votra, Councilman Cook, Councilman Sweeney, Councilman Demo, 

Highway Superintendent Hart, Town Clerk Maguire 

Absent: Councilwoman Tremper 

 

The 2019 Budget was reviewed by the Town Board members.  Supervisor Votra asked if there 

were questions.   

The proposed secondary well for the Water District was discussed.  We are still waiting for 

advice and direction from the Town Engineer.  The Highway budget was discussed along with 

the need for a new mower.  The Five-Year Plan that is in place will currently take care of any 

equipment that is needed.  There was discussion about the General budget and a few changes 

were made.  

 

Another budget meeting is scheduled for October 22, 2018 at 7:00 PM. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made at 8:01 PM by Councilman Sweeney and seconded by 

Councilman Cook. 

All in favor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Connie Maguire 

Parishville Town Clerk 

 


